
 

 

REQUEST TO SERVE 
RECONSIDERATION OF LIBRARY RESOUCES REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 
 
A library patron residing in the North Shelby Library District who is in good standing with the 
library and current on District Assessments may request to serve on a Reconsideration of 
Library Resources committee by filling out this form. Details of the reconsideration policies and 
procedures may be found on the library’s website, www.northshelbylibrary.org.  
 
The five-member ad hoc committee will consist of the following:  an Alabama-certified K-12 
educator, a public librarian from the community, a North Shelby Library District librarian, a 
member of the Friends of the North Shelby Library or Mt Laurel Library, and a library patron 
residing in the North Shelby Library District who is in good standing with the library and current 
on District Assessments.  
 
Reconsideration policies ask those charged with reviewing a challenged book to set aside their 
personal beliefs and evaluate the work in light of the objective standards outlined in the library’s 
collection development policy.  

The personal identification of a member of the committee will remain anonymous to protect the 
objectivity of the deliberation. 

 
 
NAME: _____________________________________________________________________ 
  
 
ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
PHONE: _____________________________________________________________________  
 
 
EMAIL: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
CHECK ALL THAT APPLY: 
 

o Alabama-certified K-12 educator 

o Member of the Friends of the North Shelby Library or Mt Laurel Library 

o Public librarian from the community 

o Patron residing in the North Shelby Library District who is in good standing with the 
library and current on District Assessments 

 
 
AVAILABILITY (day or evening): 
 
 
 
 

To apply, turn this form into the front desk at the North Shelby Library or the Mt Laurel Library, 
mail to North Shelby Library, Attn: Kate Etheredge, 5521 Cahaba Valley Road, Birmingham, AL 
35242, or email to nsdirector@shelbycounty-al.org. 

mailto:nsdirector@shelbycounty-al.org

